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08/03/2015 
INFORMATION RELEASE 

 
DEPUTIES INVESTIGATE SHOOTING IN UNINCORPORATED VALLEJO 

 
 

On Monday, August 3, 2015, at 7:15 a.m., Solano County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to a call 

of gunshots fired in the 300 block of Benicia Road, Vallejo. Deputies arrived to find a 21 year-old 

female sitting in the front seat of a vehicle who had sustained gunshot wound(s). The victim was later 

identified as 21 year-old Vallejo resident A’Tierra Westbrook. Medical intervention was unsuccessful 

and the victim was pronounced deceased at the scene.  

 

Witness statements indicate that a blue or silver sedan was seen leaving the area following the 

shooting.  

 

The investigation is ongoing and the Solano County Sheriff’s Office Investigations Bureau is currently 

interviewing witnesses. Anyone with information is encouraged to call the Sheriff's Office 

investigations at 707-784-7050 or anonymously through Crime Stoppers at 707-644-STOP (7867). 
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